
LEAD  *  DEVELOP  *  SUPPORT 

 
April 20, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear MASA Sponsor, 
 
We cordially invite you to join us at the Missouri Association of School Administrators 
(MASA) Masters Golf Tournament.  The tournament is exclusively for past and current 
MASA members and will be held at the Osage National Golf Course at Lake of the 
Ozarks. The event is scheduled for Monday, June 7, 2021 with a shotgun start at 
9:15 am.  The event will be a four-person scramble and has drawn 100+ players in 
recent years. 
 
Lawrence E. Smith and Associates will be the grand sponsor of this tournament.  There 
are several ways that your company may also participate in this tournament.  I have 
attached a list of possible sponsorships that are available that will place your company’s 
name in front of school administrators from across the state. Only tournament 
sponsors are eligible to play in the tournament or to sponsor a team. And because 
of the popularity of the tournament, we must limit vendors to two players per 
company.  All sponsors must pay the $70/person in addition to the applicable 
sponsorship.  The $70/person includes green fees, cart, driving range balls, continental 
breakfast, prizes, and a meal after the tournament.  As stated above, all school 
administrators playing in the tournament must be members of MASA or a retiree. 
 
As a sponsor, your company’s name will be displayed on all golf carts and will include 
signage at the sponsored event or tee box. Sponsors will also be introduced at the 
awards program following the tournament. 
 
A registration form is enclosed for you to complete and return to us (email, mail, or fax) 
as soon as possible but no later than May 28th.  Sponsorships will be accepted on a 
first-come basis.  You may enclose payment with your registration form or we will send 
you an invoice based on your registration form. If you have any questions, please contact 
us at 573-638-4825.  We hope to see you on June 7th.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Doug Hayter 
MASA Executive Director 
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